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To Whom It May Concern,

I, Daniel S. Chapman, give authorization for my parents, Robert G. and Cindra S. Chapman, to take my daughter, Alexis Irene Chapman, to and from Canada via Sault Ste Marie, MI and Sault Ste Marie, ON to visit my brother and his family. They plan to be crossing into Canada on Friday, March 1, 2013 and returning back into the United States on Sunday, March 3, 2013. During this time, I also grant Robert and Cindra Chapman the power to authorize medical care for Alexis should the need arise. If there are any questions or concerns in regards to any of this information or in case of emergency, please contact me directly on my cell phone at (810) 922-7951 or home phone (810) 232-6872.

Thank You,



Daniel S Chapman
